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27th June 2023 

 

To all current Year 2 parents/carers 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As you are probably aware, when your children return to school in September they are no longer 

eligible to have universal free school meals. 

 

However, children may still be eligible for free school meals if their parents or carers meet certain 

criteria.  Children who are entitled to free school meals also help the school receive additional 

funding therefore we are keen to ensure that everyone who is entitled to free school meals is 

collecting them. 

 

Please use the following link to complete the application: 

https:///www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

 

If you have any concerns or queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact the school to 

make an appointment with myself. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

  

Ms J Borley   

Executive Head 

 

 


